
Announcement 
 

ISPRS Council is accepting 
 

Proposals for free one-year subscriptions to 
ISPRS Journal of Photogrammetry & Remote Sensing 

 
ISPRS Council has decided to offer up to fifteen (15) complimentary subscriptions to the 
ISPRS Journal of Photogrammetry and Remote Sensing for the calendar year 2006. This 
offer is extended to all academic, research and other public institutions in developing 
countries, which are unable to fund the USD45 subscription. Interested institutions 
should submit a 1-2 page proposal by the closing date of 31st December, 2005 to the 
ISPRS Secretary General. All Members of ISPRS (Ordinary, Associate, Regional and 
Sustaining) are kindly requested to pass this information to relevant institutions within 
their geographic region, or with which they are associated, and encourage them to submit 
an application. 
 
Proposals should address the following: 
 
1. Justify your financial need for a complimentary subscription. If your organization 
is a current subscriber, it will not disqualify you from a complimentary subscription, but 
you should explain why a complimentary subscription in 2006 is desired or needed. 
2. Estimate the total number of Journal readers (including students, faculty, staff, 
and possibly professionals), and how access to the Journal will improve their knowledge 
of day-to-day activities. 
3. How the Journal will be accessible to the above persons, and especially 
professionals outside your organisation. 
4. What activities will be enhanced through a complimentary subscription:  e.g. (a) 
research projects that will benefit from up-to-date technical and scientific information; 
(b) courses being offered that will be enhanced by access to recent scientific and 
technical literature; (c) enhancements to holdings in your organization’s library for future 
reference; etc. 
5. Should your request be awarded, what prospects do you have for paying an annual 
subscription for the Journal after 2006? 
 
Proposals in English including address, phone, fax and email should be sent, 
preferably by email, to: 
 
Orhan Altan, Secretary General ISPRS 
Department of Geodesy and Photogrammetry 
Istanbul Technical University 
34469 Ayazaga-Istanbul, Turkey 
Tel: +90-212-285-3810  
Fax: +90-212-285-6587 
Email: oaltan@itu.edu.tr 
 


